
BCU’s Newsletter Fall 2018

Welcome to the latest issue of Battle Creek Unlimited’s Quarterly Newsletter. The fall edition
includes:

an overview of our recent trip to Japan
information on the progress of the Heritage Tower redevelopment
news on BCU’s new office
a recap of our supplier event with Boeing
an update on the Request for Proposals for downtown properties
a save the date notice for BCU’s annual economic outlook
a profile of Omega Castings

 

… plus other news and information. The newsletter is available to view as a pdf click here: BCU
Newsletter Fall 2018.

 

Our goal is to provide useful information to people who live and/or work in Battle Creek. We
continue to refine the format & content and appreciate your feedback. Email your comments to
BCUNewsletter@bcunlimited.org. You can also follow Battle Creek Unlimited on Twitter, Facebook,
and LinkedIn.
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